
THE CURRENT MAPUA BOAT RAMP ACCESS FACTS

 According to Gene Cooper, the commercial manager at TDC:

“The Boat ramp remains open for use, before 10am and after 7pm, 7 
days a week and 365 days per annum. At this stage, there are no plans 

to close it even if there was an alternate found. 

The Grossi point Boat facility access remains unaltered.
 

The only exception to the above is the fact at present, we are in the 
middle of ground works and during this period, access will not be 

possible.”


